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29 November 2010

Ulster Club Final Postponed
A very disappointing weekend due to the cancellation of our Ulster Club Final. In
truth no other decision could be made as I was in the area on Saturday and
conditions were bad. To their credit the Ulster Council acted very quickly. So it is off
to Clones next week, make sure you’re there to support the team.

A.G.M
The most important event in the club year namely our Annual General Meeting will
be held on Wednesday 1st December at 7.30pm in the Rangers Hall. It is very
important that all members attend while you may not be able to commit yourself to
joining the committee, you may be able to come up with constructive ideas which
the club could use.

A club as large as ours required a lot of money to function properly and any help or
advice will be greatly appreciated as we have ambitious plan for the future. The
Annual Meeting gives members a chance to make their voice heard, so why not
come along and make use of your opportunity.

Christmas Party Night
The club is now taking bookings for our Christmas Party night which will be held in
the Rangers Hall on Saturday 18th December at 8pm. As numbers are limited early
booking is advisable. Places can be reserved by contacting Gerard Rushe at
30861895 or Tony Brady 0876929783.

Cairde Raonaithe Na Croise
The club has developed a big development plan for the next five years. In order to
fund this development we have launched Cairde Raonaithe na Croise. We are asking
friends and members to pledge £20 per month over the next 3 years. All funds raised
will be used solely to promote our development programme. Members will be
contacted shortly. If you wish to join now please contact Jarlath McConville on
30868761 or 0874168977, Tony Brady 0876929783 or Gerard Rushe 30861895.

Lotto
The lotto jackpot was not won last week and now stands at £2,100 or €4,200. The
lotto provides much needed funds for the day to day running of the club and your
support is much appreciated. A large club like ours requires a huge amount of money
to keep us going as insurance transport and equipment costs have risen dramatically
over the last few years. I would ask all our members to support the lotto and if you
could sell five or ten tickets to your friends we will only be too happy to provide you
with a book.
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Social Club
More help is required for the social club. As with every organisation it is left to a few
to carry the responsibility. Increased use has placed a great strain on the voluntary
workers. If you can help out by giving a couple of hours a month, please give your
name to any member of the committee. If you wish to book the hall please contact
any member of the Social Club Committee.

Ladies A.G.M.
The ladies football A.G.M. will take place on Friday the 3rd of December at 8pm in
the Rangers Hall. Could all members, senior players and parents please attend!

Ladies Football History
The committee are looking for anyone who may have some photographs,
mementos, newspaper clippings, programmes, etc. to put on the club web site. If
you have anything could you please contact Patricia Hughes on: 30861261 or
0857500. Copies will be taken and the originals will be returned to the owner.

Good Luck
The committee and members of the ladies football would like to wish the men’s
senior team and management the best of luck in the Ulster Final on Sunday!


